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ACCESSIBILITY ARTS AWARDS

C. Dillon, Accessibility and Diversity Advisor provided an update concerning the Accessibility Arts Awards. She
advised that unfortunately due to the COVID-19 pandemic the 2020 Arts Awards have been cancelled.

Ms. Dillon discussed the potential of having two “Artist without Barriers Awards” in 2021. She agreed to report
back to the Committee with more information.
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